
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – October 2017 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 9/28/2017 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing:  

This past month had an enjoyable assignment working with apprentice judge Sabrina Wright. Also had fun at the 
II andR4COM this weekend. Disappointing turnout for our premier event but great running dogs showed up. 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

NOTICES:   
 
The following individual(s) are new Apprentice Judge(s). An * indicates the second publication. 
  
   
The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License.  An * indicates the second publication. 
    
   
The following individuals have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication.  
 *Vicki Fagre-Stroetz W 
   
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
 

 
The following is an address change. An * indicates the second notification. 
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